
 

 

THE PROBLEM 

The wooden pillars on the front of our church building are rotting, and 

need to be replaced.   

 

THE SOLUTION 

The Building and Grounds Committee has found a solution to the prob-

lem. Pillars constructed from a non-wood alternative have been ordered. 

They cost $50,000. Although this expenditure could be covered by our 

Capital Reserve Fund, it would reduce the fund by more than 50%. 

 

THE CHALLENGE 

Member, Martha Schroeder has offered to match all donations to the Pillar 

Replacement Fund up to $25,000. She is challenging the rest of us to raise 

$25,000. This is an extremely generous offer and we thank her for it! 

 

 HOW YOU CAN HELP 

You can help meet the Pillar Fund Challenge by placing a check in the 

box in Channing Hall or by completing this commitment form: 

 

I/we want to meet the challenge and support the Pillar Replacement 

Fund at the following level: 

 

___ $5,000  ___ $2,500  ___ $1000  ___ $500  ___ $250   

___ $100 ___ Other 

 

We have until February 2, 2020 to meet the challenge. All contributions 

will be acknowledged on a plaque that will be placed in the Sanctuary 

Vestibule. 

 

Name (as you wish it to appear on the plaque):  

 

_______________________________________________________  
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